Social media – organisations have signed up to the helium balloons and sky lanterns charter
We’ve signed up to the East Cambridgeshire District Council helium balloons and sky lanterns charter. This means that alongside the Council, we are banning the release of helium balloons and sky lanterns from our premises. You can find out more about the charter and sign up on the Council website here: http://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/sky-lanterns #EndSkyLitter

Helium balloons and sky lanterns pose risks to many things including buildings, dry standing crops, hay and wildlife. That’s why we’re proud to have joined the East Cambridgeshire District Council charter and banned the release of helium balloons and sky lanterns from our premises. Find out more and make your pledge by signing up here: http://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/sky-lanterns #EndSkyLitter

We have joined the East Cambridgeshire District Council charter to ban the release of helium balloons and sky lanterns. If you are looking for alternative ways to commemorate a loved one, visit the RSPCA website to find a list of wildlife friendly ideas. https://www.rspca.org.uk/adviceandwelfare/litter/balloon-and-sky-lantern-alternatives #EndSkyLitter

We have pledged to ban the release of helium balloons and sky lanterns from our property, will you do the same? You can sign up to the East Cambridgeshire District Council charter on their website to protect the environment and our wildlife. http://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/sky-lanterns #EndSkyLitter

East Cambridgeshire is a rural area with a diverse mix of wildlife which we want to protect. That’s why we’ve pledged to ban the release of helium balloons and sky lanterns which cause litter and danger to our wildlife. You can make your pledge and join the charter here: http://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/sky-lanterns #EndSkyLitter 

We are joining the fight to #EndSkyLitter by banning the release of helium balloons and sky lanterns from our premises. You can make your pledge and sign up to the East Cambridgeshire District Council charter on their website here: http://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/sky-lanterns
